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The Seven Spirits of God God has a great plan
for each one of us. The revelation of His
Seven Spirits is a key component to living
our lives to the fullest. This book
identifies and examines each one of the Seven
Spirits and how they impact all facets of our
lives.
Words of Life
The Seven-Fold Spirit of God
The Menorah Jesus Christ prevailed
triumphantly and finished well by the seven
horns anointing and the Seven Spirits of God.
The baptism of the seven Spirits of God book
will transform your life supernaturally, and
bring you to a high level of discernment,
hearing God's voice distintictly. You will
experience a paradigm shift in your life to
operate on your Throne on the earth and
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understand how to overcome all the storms of
life as a king and Priest that must reign and
rule on the earth. Your Spiritual antennae
will tune in to discern the voice of God
distinctly. Your dreams and visions will
become more vivid with clear interpretations
to rule, reign, subdue kingdoms and fulfil
your kingdom purpose on earth.
The Seven Spirits of God In reading Author
Claudette Moss' new book, you will come away
with a better understanding of what the Lord
requires of us in leadership roles. Author
Claudette Moss illuminates the need for
Church Reformation, with a persuasive clear
message, edifying and encouraging those in
leadership. Washed White and the Seven
Spirits of God is one book you will not want
to pass over, however, it is one you will
want to pass on, for it will test your heart
and inspire your spirit in truth. Claudette
Moss was born and raised in Northern
Michigan. In 2007, along with her husband
Christopher Moss, they founded Claudette Moss
Ministries - Bridging the Gap. The Lord
called Christopher and Claudette to prophetic
evangelism, with a mission to save the lost,
and teach the infallible Word of Jesus
Christ, building the Kingdom of God by
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bridging the gap, so the Global Body of
Christ can come together in common ground
unity (through Church Reformation).
The Seven Spirits of God -- Building
According to the Pattern of the Kingdom The
purpose of this guidebook is to provide
advanced training for spiritual warriors in
using the resources provided by our Lord; to
better understand the enemy and his tactics;
to develop a strategy for responding to his
attacks; and to move from defensive to
offensive operations. Our ancient enemy, the
devil, has declared war. We must engage the
enemy in his territory and inflict maximum
damage on his forces. Our main objective is
to take back God's people and the nations.
Jesus came to destroy the works of the devil
(1 John 3:8). As His disciples, it is our
task to carry on his work. LIKE IT OR NOT WE
ARE AT WAR! ARE YOU READY?And I looked, and
behold, in the midst of the throne and of the
four living creatures, and in the midst of
the elders, stood a Lamb as though it had
been slain, having seven horns and seven
eyes, which are the seven Spirits of God sent
out into all the earth. (Revelation 5:6)James
Durham: After serving almost 30 years as an
active duty army Chaplain, James retired at
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the rank of Colonel. Before and after his
military service, he was a pastor and church
planter for more than thirteen years. In
2010, James and his wife, Gloria, moved to
Columbia, South Carolina in order to write
books, teach seminars, and mentor many
spiritual sons and daughters around the
world. His current book writing projects are:
"Beyond An Ancient Door; a Guidebook for
Kingdom Carriers" and "100 Days with the Lord
in Heaven." James is a graduate of Oklahoma
State University with a Bachelors Degree in
Psychology; Perkins School of Theology,
Southern Methodist University, Dallas, Texas
with a Master's degree in Theology, and the
US Army Command and General Staff College.
Civil Theology and an Opening of Heaven; and
unlocking of the Book of Revelation and of
other dark figures by the nature and
figurative use of the seven spirits of God,
etc Understanding how to operate in the
supernatural power of God, by tapping into
the Seven Spirits of God that are before God
in Heaven.
The Seven Spirits Of God This work is
motivated by the Lord to equip his people for
last days. The trial of our faith will be
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unimaginable! The 7 Spirits of God are 7
unique characteristics, which are God's
essence. The menorah is a symbolic
representation of God. This true revelation
has been a mystery since Genesis. That
doesn't make me special but it does reflect
on the desperate time we are in. All that
heed this information will not regret it. God
wants us to know that he is our inheritance
and He wants us to be aware of what's been
given to us as believers. Embracing this
revelation will bring us into what Jesus
calls a "John relationship" Which Christ said
is what's needful. There was no space between
them. John understood this teaching and
appropriated God's wisdom and power which are
two of God's attributes. It's time to enrich
our lives and this will help us personally,
our family and ministry. We're in a spiritual
war and this book will prepare us for battle
and bring greater clarity on the love Jesus
has for us!
The Seven Spirits of God: To Operate on the
Thrones You know that God is one, in three
persons. You also know that the third person,
God's Holy Spirit, is one Spirit. the
Scriptures make that very clear. But did you
know that the Bible also speaks of the Seven
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Spirits of God? (Rev 1:4; 3:1; 4:5; 5:6)
Could this be an error in Scripture? Or is it
possible that God is bigger than we humans
can comprehend, and that breaking up the
aspect of the Holy Spirit into seven
functions could make it easier for us to get
to know Him? I believe that is exactly what
God is doing, because He really is too big
for us yet He really does want us to know
Him. So for those of us who are hungry to get
to know God better, an in-depth study of His
Seven Spirits becomes a valuable help in our
road to becoming "sons of God" and "the bride
of Christ."
The Glory of God To most, the Seven Spirits
of God is a topic shrouded in mystery. Yet,
with clear language and a strong biblical
foundation, Guerin brings much needed light
and understanding to the subject. Don't miss
out on this unique teaching and inspiring
insight. In this book, you will: - Discover
the history and meaning of the Menorah Uncover the Seven Spirits and their unique
purposes - Unlock keys to partnering with the
Holy Spirit in the last days The Seven
Spirits are available and are ready to come
alongside the people of God. Now more than
ever, the church must awaken to this reality
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and embrace the Seven Spirits of God.
The Seven Spirits of God Are you looking for
a more in-depth look at God's Word? Have you
read the Bible but are still unsure what it
all means? Armageddon lifting the curtain.'
This book lifts the curtain of mystery
surrounding the Bible, including the
Revelation! Volume Two of The Seven Spirits
of God: The One Kind of Seed is a direct
continuation of Volume One. It gives an indepth look into God's Word-specifically
through the New Century Version of the Bible.
It is a direct comparison of what science
says to what God says through the Bible! The
New Century Version uses modern measurements
and was translated by experts. Scientists
prove their theories by using numbers, and so
does God. God's Word is more than a sound;
it's a number, and that number relates to the
physical-ness of all that we see and are.
Richard also explains that God has a name and
is not just 'God' or 'the Lord.' Christians
have three names, including a surname,
because Christ has three names! Richard shows
us, from the Bible, that God and His Son each
have three names, but what about the Holy
Spirit? Who is She? Find out now! Don't you
have both a father and a mother? By reading
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both volumes of The Seven Spirits of God: The
One Kind of Seed, we will gain the full
understanding of what God has told us through
His words and numbers. Scientists have a name
for this One Kind of Seed and you know its
name! You must pick up both volumes of this
intriguing illustrated book. The Seven
Spirits of God: The One Kind of Seed
The Seven Spirits of God Since the writing of
the Book of Revelation by the apostle John,
there have been many books written about the
Seven Spirits of God. The majority of them
are based on Isaiah 11:2. In his book The
Seven Spirits of God: A New and True
Revelation, D.W. Knight shows how the full
revelation of the Seven Spirits of God is not
contained in Isaiah 11:2. You will also
learn: How the revelation of the Seven
Spirits of God is contained within the
writing of the Book of Revelation. The
identity and function of each of the Seven
Spirits of God. How the Seven Spirits of God
line up with the colors of the rainbow. About
the principle of duality and how it connects
to the Seven Spirits of God. How the Seven
Spirits of God work in the life of the
believer. What the purpose of the seven horns
and seven eyes that are mentioned in

9 / 28

Read PDF The Seven Spirits Of God modernh.com

connection with the Seven Spirits of God. How
miracles, healing, mighty signs and wonders
are connected with the true revelation of the
Seven Spirits of God. The Seven Spirits of
God a New and True Revelation is heavily
based on the Word of God. With every point
that is explained there is scripture to
confirm it. If you are a person that loves to
study the Bible and the teaching and
revelation of the Holy Spirit, you will love
the writing contained in this book.
Spiritual Energy
The Seven Spirits of God A Fresh Discovery of
the Holy Spirit The Bible reveals that there
are many dimensions to the Holy Spirits
character, personality, and power.
Unfortunately, most believers live in a
tragically limited experience of the Spirits
role. But there is more! Keith Miller has
operated in the Holy Spirits power for
decades as a revivalist, revelatory teacher,
and witness to the miraculous. But it was a
revelation of the Seven-Fold Spirit of God
that changed everything: The Spirit of the
Lord shall rest upon Him, The Spirit of
wisdom and understanding, the Spirit of
counsel and might, The Spirit of knowledge
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and of the fear of the Lord. - Isaiah 11:2 In
The Seven-Fold Spirit of God, Keith reveals
how the seven functions of the Holy Spirit
are the foundation for a more fruitful and
exciting walk with God. Transform your
Christian walk as you rediscover the Holy
Spirit as the Spirit of The Spirit of the
Lord Wisdom Understanding Counsel Might
Knowledge The Fear of the Lord And from the
throne proceed lightnings, thunderings, and
voices. Seven lamps of fire were burning
before the throne, which are the seven
Spirits of God. - Revelation 4:5
Scrolls, Courts and the Seven Spirits of God
This book is designed to help us know God the
Father and the Lord Jesus by His Seven
Spirits. The truth is that, every one of us
needs to operate in all of God's Seven
Spirits. The Lord Jesus told us that God is a
Spirit and that those who worship Him, must
worship Him in spirit and in truth. This book
will help you do just that.
God's Seven Spirits It is difficult for my
finite mind even with the glorious guiding of
The Holy Spirit – The Eternal Third Person of
the Holy Trinity – to clearly define all the
attributes of qualities of the Glory of God –
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The One True God of the Bible. I enclose here
and repeat later for emphasis the truth of
God’s Glory in Heaven. Revelation 4 and
Revelation 5:13 1 After this I looked, and
there before me was a door standing open in
heaven. And the voice I had first heard
speaking to me like a trumpet said, “Come up
here, and I will show you what must take
place after this.” 2 At once I was in the
Spirit, and there before me was a throne in
heaven with someone sitting on it. 3 And the
one who sat there had the appearance of
jasper and carnelian. A rainbow, resembling
an emerald, encircled the throne. 4
Surrounding the throne were twenty-four other
thrones, and seated on them were twenty-four
elders. They were dressed in white and had
crowns of gold on their heads. 5 From the
throne came flashes of lightning, rumblings
and peals of thunder. Before the throne,
seven lamps were blazing. These are the seven
spirits of God. 6 Also before the throne
there was what looked like a sea of glass,
clear as crystal. In the center, around the
throne, were four living creatures, and they
were covered with eyes, in front and in back.
7 The first living creature was like a lion,
the second was like an ox, the third had a
face like a man, the fourth was like a flying
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eagle. 8 Each of the four living creatures
had six wings and was covered with eyes all
around, even under his wings. Day and night
they never stop saying: “Holy, holy, holy is
the Lord God Almighty, who was, and is, and
is to come.” 9 Whenever the living creatures
give glory, honor and thanks to him who sits
on the throne and who lives for ever and
ever, 10 the twenty-four elders fall down
before him who sits on the throne, and
worship him who lives for ever and ever. They
lay their crowns before the throne and say:
11“You are worthy, our Lord and God, to
receive glory and honor and power, for you
created all things, and by your will they
were created and have their being.”
Revelation 5:13 “To him who sits on the
throne and to the Lamb be praise and honor
and glory and power, for ever and ever!”
The Seven Spirits of God
The Seven Spirits of God This 3rd edition
book is a must have if you want to know seven
other creations of God, the intelligent
beings known as the Seven Spirits of God. I'm
only aware of three ways to look at the
interpretations of the seven spirits of God.
The traditional one, the seven spirits of
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God, aka the sevenfold Holy Spirit, is
symbolic of the Holy Spirit. The 2nd view is
that the seven spirits of God refer to seven
angelic beings which fit nicely with the
numerous other angels and creatures in the
book of Revelation. The 3rd view comes from
chapter eleven in the book of Isaiah which
lists out seven (distinct) spirits of God. It
is true and definitely true in the Kingdom of
Light - "it's all about who you know". It's
mostly written in a 'story-telling' format;
there are some "how-tos". You may not believe
some of the content; that's OK. It's good to
have your reality challanged. Each section
will make you think, reflect, and in many
cases laugh. These stories could possibly be
the "insight" that takes you to the next
level. This book not only raises the standard
but gives you a lift up. I felt compelled to
share these few excerpts from my spiritual
journey. I believe the seven Spirits of God
are real. You may not and that is OK. You
will enjoy this book; it will add to your
life.I've learned that Jesus knew the Lover
of His soul (the Spirit of the fear of the
Lord). Since, Jesus delight was in the “fear
of the Lord”; he was not distracted or
seduced by anything. I believe because of His
relationships with the seven Spirits of God,
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He successfully completed His earth journey.
Multi-dimentional God The Seven Spirits of
God are the spirits of God himself. They have
different characteristics, abilities,
functions, and attributes as written in the
book. They show and portray who God is, his
powers, dominion, capabilities, and most
essentially, his love for humanity. The Seven
spirits of God are the spirits of the Lord,
the spirit of wisdom, the spirit of
understanding, the spirit of counsel, the
spirit of might, the spirit of knowledge, and
the spirit of the fear of the Lord. The
Spirit of the Lord functions primarily as the
Holy Spirit, the spirit of wisdom enables one
to do the right things at all times. The
Spirit of Understanding allows and enables
one to learn, be informed, and take the right
decisions. The spirit of counsel is the
branch of the Holy Spirit that enables wise
counsel. He is the problem solver and a
solution provider. The Spirit of Might has to
do with authority and powers of God released
by God to help at all times. The spirit of
knowledge helps in having clear perceptions
about issues. Conclusively, the fear of the
Lord is the beginning of Wisdom (Proverbs
9:10). Fear of the Lord enables one to love,
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worship, respect, and care for God, and also
love one another as ourselves (Mark 12;30-31)
. The world with the Seven Spirits of God
would no doubt be a beautiful, loving,
peaceful place to live in. What better world
do humans wish for ? Your guess is as good as
mine.
Spiritual Meteorology The purpose of this
book is to summarise the journey of a
Christian living in the last days and how
this journey is linked to a final battle.
This study examines the doctrine of
redemption and trials and how these are
linked to the ultimate destiny of a
Christian. The theology of sorrows is rarely
understood and communicated to Christians by
the church. Yet the work of preparation and
completion for the Bride of Christ is an
essential theology. The role of the Bride of
Christ is not just about preparation, this
role is for entry into the Marriage supper of
the Lamb. That is, without the essential
preparation, a Christian could end his or her
days in outer darkness. How could a
Christian, who faithfully attends church and
does good deeds, be turned away from the
Marriage supper of the Lamb? This is the
result of a lack of intimacy with Jesus
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Christ. All those who rely on their good
deeds miss the entire destiny of their lives.
The destiny of sorrow and preparation and
intimacy. These are the three cords of a
Christian journey. The battles faced day by
day are part of this journey, however there
is coming a final battle which is discussed
in this thesis. The Christian journey will
not only culminate in perfect union with
Christ, it will also provide an understanding
of the work of the seven Archangels, seven
anointings, seven trumpets and seven
engagements within the scope of the final
battle. The plans for the seven Archangels
are described in the Book of Enoch and the
last battle is foretold in the Book of
Revelation and the War Scroll. Few understand
the strategy for war held in these books,
however, we are fast approaching the Final
Harvest and the Final Battle.
A Warrior's Guide to the Seven Spirits of God
Part This Book is a sincere effort to answer
the following questions from the Holy
Bible:How does the True Creator of the
Universe reveal Himself in Creation?Is
Christianity a Monotheistic Religion?Is Jesus
Christ truly God as Christianity claims?Who
is the Holy Spirit?How can the God of Trinity
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be ONE GOD ALMIGHTY?Do the Spirit's Symbols
represent the Seven Phases of Creation?How
does the Spirit of God function in Creation
and the Christian's life?Why did Apostle John
witness the Holy Spirit as "the Seven Spirits
of God?"What are the Divine Attributes which
the Holy Spirit manifests in Creation?Who is
a true Christian according to the Holy
Bible?
The Seven Spirits of God The New Testament
contains these diverse statements: 1) God is
Spirit. 2) God is Love. 3) Love is a 'Fruit
of the Holy Spirit', amongst many others. 4)
The Spirit of God (the Holy Spirit) is Seven
Spirits or a Sevenfold Spirit. Simon Lee has
spent the last twenty years pondering these
issues and the following resulting questions,
which this book tries to answer in full: - 1)
Love then is a Spirit, and according to
Shakespeare a 'many-splendoured thing'. Can
we attempt to summarise Love so rich in
artistic descriptions by thousands of poets,
singers, writers and playwrights and other
Spirits, in simple terms? 2) What are the
other Six Spirits? Can we decide what they
are? 3) The Bible often describes The Spirit
as resembling a Tree or Fountain. How do the
Seven Spirits co-exist in this apparently
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perfectly scientific description of their
structure? Can we describe this structure,
especially visualise it? 4) Modern Science,
especially physics, claims to be close to a
scientific Theory of Everything. There are
certain holes in this theory. Science ignores
the spiritual and artistic in life. Do the
latter in fact need to be called upon to
'fill the scientific holes'? scientific
camps', the ' NUMBERS of things' involved
must precisely match, i.e. the quantities of
'spiritual essences used to fill holes in
science' must be precisely correct. Are they?
6) Do other Holy Books in other Faiths back
up these notions about a Set of Holy Spirits
going together to make up the Spirit of God?
7) Clearly the Spirit of God has enemies
trying to supplant or replace spiritual with
secular 'things'. Is the rising main enemy of
the Holy Spirit today, Information
Technology? Twenty years of thinking and
research goes into Simon Lee's claim that
this book provides a resounding, convincingly
argued answer of 'YES ' to all seven of these
questions. It is therefore an 'analysis of
Spirit' i.e. of God as a Spirit Being
The Seven Spirits of God You can set your own
season in God! You can predict the spiritual
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climate of your life and position yourself
for blessing and breakthrough. There are
seven JET STREAMS which make up our weather
on the planet and there are also Seven
Spirits of God that blow in your life. When
you anticipate the wind of God the seven
spirits of God bend low and pour out on your
life bringing the beneficial rains of HIs
grace and favor. In Matt. 16:3 Jesus rebukes
the Pharisees for being able to predict the
weather but not understanding the kingdom of
God. The Psalmist tells us that the heavens
declare the glory of God (Psa. 19:1). In this
book you will come to an understanding of the
weather (meteorology) from a kingdom
perspective which will bring deep revelation
of the 7 Spirits of God.
The 7 Evil Spirits Jean’s growing love for
the word of God led her to seminary and that
work led to religious studies which then led
to this work. Everybody see the Menorah and
they think of Moses but they miss what God
was trying to tell us and reveal to us even
now. Every Christian need what God’s Menorah
represents in their lives today.
7 Spirits of God Have you received the Holy
Spirit since you believed? Enter a whole new

20 / 28

Read PDF The Seven Spirits Of God modernh.com

world of discovery of the person of the Holy
Spirit and the fullness of the blessings He
brings into your life in this revised edition
of the classic “Seven Things the Holy Spirit
Will Do For You.” Learn how to take advantage
of His awesome presence, ministry and
fellowship and live the supernatural life
every day!
Seven Things The Holy Spirit Will Do For You

The Seven Spirits of God This book is the
second in a series inspired to teach kids to
explore the mysteries of The Kingdom Realms.
We take a closer look at Scrolls, Courts and
The Seven Spirits of God. Written by(c) Lindi
Masters Illustrated by(c) Lizzie Masters
Emergence of the Glorious Church
Revealing the Seven Attributes of God The
Truth about Jesus Christ This book was
written to reveal the gifts of the Holy
Spirit and His attributes. The same spirit
that raised Jesus Christ from the dead is
available to all who dare to believe. This
book will encourage, inspired and change the
way you see yourself and show you that you
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can live in victory in every area of your
life. "Be an overcomer with the help of the
seven spirits of God".
The Seven Spirits Of God Discover the Secrets
to Living the Supernatural Life…Naturally!
“The Seven Spirits of God – divine secrets to
the miraculous!” teaches you: What ‘’The
Seven Spirits of God” means Who “The Seven
Spirits of God” are Why you must have them
How you can receive them What they’ll
accomplish in your life
The Seven Spirits of God God's Seven Spirits
takes a detailed look into the seven distinct
qualities of the Holy Spirit. There is only
one Holy Spirit however, it has seven facets
to it, which describe the character of Jesus
Christ. As Jesus was giving the Sermon on the
Mount he was actually defining what a person
who has His Spirit within him should look
like. Interestingly enough, the seven
beatitudes match up perfectly with the seven
churches in Asia. Each chapter has a series
of questions at the end of it making this an
excellent tool for an in-depth home study or
Sunday School class.
The Seven Spirits of God This book
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illistrates a concern that in many cases,
Christians have been led away from the true
and proper function of the Holy Spirit in
their lives and therefore in many instances,
are functioning in a carnal state or have
devised their own way, the way of self or the
way of others, which includes false teaching.
This book also provides compelling evidence
that Satan, takes full advantage of these
things which include greed, lusts, pride of
life and the things of this world;
subsequently any relationship with God has
been eroded greatly and they (christians)
then move further and further away from God
to their peril. As important as this book is,
it may only scratch the surface, of the
significance of "The Seven Spirits of God"
but it is intended to spur the reader's
interest in a personal knowledge of God which
will prayerfully bring a personal
relationship with Him. It is also intended to
give enough detail to be a great blessing,
help and encouragement to the reader; to
believe and rely on God in a more personal
way than he or she has ever known before.
The Holy Spirit As the Seven Spirits of God
For many years we did not know that God had
seven Spirits! Although we had read the Bible
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through, and were raised in a "Spirit-filled"
environment, we had never seen or heard
anything about seven Spirits. We all knew
that "there is one body, and one Spirit, even
as ye are called in one hope of your calling"
(Eph. 4:4). We all thought that when we
received the one Spirit, in the baptism in
the Spirit, that was the beginning and the
finish of it! We spoke in tongues and
prophesied, did a few miracles, danced in the
Spirit and rejoiced with unspeakable joy, and
that was it! This is all we knew God had for
us this side of heaven."Seven Spirits" means,
in the original text, seven Spirits. The
question follows: Are there seven Spirits of
God? Does God indeed have seven Spirits?
Whether you can accept this or not, the
scriptures do speak of more than one Spirit.
The Holy Spirit is variously defined as "The Spirit of God, of Christ, of Holiness,
of Truth, of a Sound Mind, of Liberty, of
Burning, of the Father, of the Son, of
Promise, of Meekness, of Understanding, of
Adoption, of Prophecy, of Glory, of Counsel,
of Grace, of Adoption, of Prophecy, of the
Lord," etc., etc. These various titles,
repeated many times, and used
interchangeably, give us a full, proper
assurance that they all relate to the same
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HOLY SPIRIT. In the Old Testament we see the
Spirit of God coming upon men. In the New
Testament we have the Holy Spirit entering
into them and dwelling within them, abiding,
always working from within, working outwards
and upwards. In the Old Testament we have the
Spirit of God as the Spirit of the Almighty
and Unapproachable One. In the New Testament
we have the Spirit of the Father, in and
through Jesus Christ. This Book, The Seven
Spirits of God will let us take a closer look
at some of these characteristics of the Holy
Spirit
God's New Testament Economy I am convinced
that spiritual warfare is being waged on a
much grander scale than we have previously
imagined. Battle lines have been drawn and
strongholds have been established. Unless we
sharpen our skills at spiritual warfare and
develop the spiritual gift of discernment to
new heights, we will not be making a
significant impact on the world or in
stemming the tide of the enemy's assault on
us, our families, and our churches. Our
ancient enemy, the devil, has declared war
and is attacking relentlessly. In order to
battle effectively, we must learn to judge
the spirits, and always love the people. LIKE
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IT OR NOT WE ARE AT WAR! ARE YOU READY? And I
looked, and behold, in the midst of the
throne and of the four living creatures, and
in the midst of the elders, stood a Lamb as
though it had been slain, having seven horns
and seven eyes, which are the seven Spirits
of God sent out into all the earth.
(Revelation 5:6) James Durham: After serving
almost 30 years as an active duty army
Chaplain, James retired at the rank of
Colonel. Before and after his military
service, he was a pastor and church planter
for more than thirteen years. In 2010, James
and his wife, Gloria, moved to Columbia,
South Carolina in order to write books, teach
seminars, and mentor many spiritual sons and
daughters around the world. His current book
writing projects are: "Beyond An Ancient
Door; a Guidebook for Kingdom Carriers" and
"100 Days with the Lord in Heaven." James is
a graduate of Oklahoma State University with
a Bachelors Degree in Psychology; Perkins
School of Theology, Southern Methodist
University, Dallas, Texas with a Master's
degree in Theology, and the US Army Command
and General Staff College.
The Seven Spirits of God God's New Testament
Economy is a thorough study of the New
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Testament. It does not provide superficial
inspiration nor is it a dry, systematic
analysis. However, in this book Witness Lee
presents a revelation of the Triune God's
plan that will both inform and encourage the
reader to pursue a full experience of our
wonderful Triune God.
A Warrior's Guide to the Seven Spirits of God

The Seven Spirits Of God The seven Spirits of
God are mentioned four times in the Book of
Revelation. What are they and hoe do they
pertain to us?
The Seven Spirits of God that Every Christian
Needs A Biblical insight into the 7 types of
evil spirits that mankind are to fight
against. These evil spirits are a distorted
manifestation of the 7-faceted nature of God
(and man).
An Introduction to the Seven Spirits of God
This book teaches children about the seven
Spirits of God mentioned in Isaiah.
Washed White & the Seven Spirits of God
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